
Resident objection  APPENDIX 2 

We the residents of Nantgarw Road From number’s :- *** -***- *** - *** - *** plus may others 
want to know why we were not in formed of the proposed Burger van in The Station Inn car park . 
You don’t live with the dam smell & noise from the wood yard and now we will have to put up with 
even more noise  
& smell till 2200hrs please come and stay for a week to see if you would like it Quite a few of us are 
asthmatics and have other breathing problems it’s clean air we need.not polluted from burgers & 
damp wood burning 
 


